City and County of San Francisco



Edwin M. Lee Mayor

Department of Public Health

Kim Oka Deputy Director of Managed Care Director of Healthy San Francisco

TO:

Commissioner Cecilia Chung, Chair and Members of the

Finance and Planning Committee of the San Francisco Health Commission

THROUGH:

Barbara Garcia, MPA

Director of Health

Roland Pickens, MHA, FACHE

Director of San Francisco Health Network

FROM:

Kim Oka 🗸

Deputy Director of Managed Care Director of Healthy San Francisco

RE:

Fiscal Year 2012-13 Healthy San Francisco Annual Report

DATE:

May 6, 2014

Included with this memo is the draft of the Fiscal Year 2012-13 (FY2012-13) Healthy San Francisco (HSF) Annual Report and the FY2012-13 HSF Annual Report Power Point presentation. Since this is the final fiscal year before the implementation of the Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act (ACA) on January 1, 2014, the report includes the initial preparations and the potential effects of the ACA as it relates to HSF.

Similar to previous annual reports, the FY2012-13 HSF Annual Report will provide the Health Commission, participants, providers, researchers, the public, and other key stakeholders with information on the program activities of HSF. This includes how the program continues to increase and improve: access to, satisfaction with, and utilization of health care by San Francisco's uninsured adult residents.

At the end of the report, there is an outline of anticipated program activities for FY2013-14, where in addition to standard HSF program activities, future program activities are expected to be largely driven by efforts to execute the ACA. In FY2013-14, the HSF evaluation will be incorporated within an overall report on the Department of Public Health's managed care operations.

The final FY2012-13 HSF Annual Report is scheduled to be presented at the San Francisco Full Health Commission meeting on Tuesday, June 3, 2014.